
Carr Hill 
High School 
Open Evening 
2022 

Thursday 29th September 

5.30pm - 7.30pm 
Talks at 5.45pm and 6.45pm 

We look forward to welcoming you into 
our fantastic school -  

 To visit the facilities 
 See what happens in each subject area 
 Speak to staff and students 
 Sample the food on offer 


